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A Fond Farwell to Mrs Henry 
After 33 years of service in education, Mrs Henry 
our business manager retires at the end of today. 
She has been the driving force behind the office 
team for many years helping Ms Navin and the 
other headteachers before her run the school 
financially and administratively. Now it is time for 
her to put her feet up and relax. She will be 
missed by staff, parents and children alike and I 
am sure that you will join us in saying all the very 
best to Mrs Henry. 
 
 
Training Days 
School closes today for half term and remains 
closed on Monday 2nd November and Tuesday 3rd 
November for staff training days. We look 
forward to seeing your children again on 
Wednesday 4th November at their current start 
time. Stay safe over the half term holidays and 
follow the government guidance on social 
distancing. We want to avoid another lockdown and 
must all play our part in keeping each other safe 
and reducing the spread of COVID-19 
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
Friday 23rd October – School 
closes for half term 
Wednesday 4th November – 
School Reopens for Autumn 2  
 
 

Holland Street Car Park Gates 
Locked 
You have been made aware via 
smartphone messages and emails 
that the gates of the staff and 
delivery car park on Holland Street 
will be locked daily from 8.30am and 
2.45pm. This is to make sure that 
parents/carers and children enter 
school via the pedestrian gate and do 
not cross the car park and avoid 
accidents and injuries. The car park 
is not for parents/carers but those 
who choose to park, before the 
stated times, will be locked in for 45 
minutes. Please be patient and 
support us in this matter. Our 
motivation is to keep children and 
adults safe. 
Thank you 
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Social Distancing 
 

To keep our children, staff and community safe, we ask that you please abide by the 
government guidelines. 

HANDS 
FACE 

SPACE 
Parents and carers can help by doing the following: 
HANDS – Encourage regular hand washing and sanitising at home and by using the 
hand sanitiser near the office when entering the school building.  
FACE – Parents/carers to wear a face mask each time they enter the school building. 
SPACE – Observing social distancing measures (2m apart) when waiting for the class 
to open and when waiting to enter school. 

 

Homework Books 
 
Today your children will bring home a large green book. This is their new homework 
book to be used for any homework either set each week in school or set by the 
teacher if your child is working from home because of COVID related isolation. We 
do not want your child to bring this book back to school. It must be kept at home and 
any work your child does can be photographed and uploaded onto the class 
homework page. Today the older children were shown how to do this and teachers of 
younger children will load up instructions to the class page after half term. 
Passwords for all the learning platforms that your child can access in case of a class 
closure can be found inside the front cover of the book.  
 
REMEMBER - your child must keep this book at home. 
 

 
 


